
July 20, 2020 
 

 
Visitor Education 

 

Visiting hours are between 3 p.m. and 6 p.m. 
Visitor entrance closes at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 
Unity Health has developed guidelines for visitors who enter Unity Health facilities to provide for the 
safety of our patients and visitors.  
 
Unity Health will not tolerate verbal or physical violence. 
Unity Health will not tolerate threatening or abusive language or behavior.  
 
Verbally abusive visitors will not be allowed to enter the facility. 
 

 Ill patients who are positive or awaiting test results for COVID-19 may not have visitors 
 One visitor is allowed per patient per day. Visitors may not trade out with other visitors/family 

members 
 Visitor Entrances: 

 Front Entrance – Monday through Friday  
 Emergency Department Entrance – Saturday and Sunday  

 Visitors will be subject to screening. Visitors who do not pass screening will be denied 
entrance.  

 Visitors will be given a visitor badge with the patient’s room number at the screening 
desk. Badges must be worn at all times. Visitor badges must be returned to the dropbox at the 
screening desk, to prevent delays.   

 Visitors must wear a face mask at all times to protect our patients and staff. We ask that 
visitors bring a personal facemask. 

 Visitors must adhere to social distancing guidelines in waiting areas. 
 Frequent handwashing/sanitizing is encouraged to prevent the spread of germs.  
 No visitors under the age of 15. Visitors over the age of 65 and visitors with medical conditions 

are discouraged, but allowed, with the understanding they are at an increased risk for 
complications from an illness.  

 Visitors are urged to remain in the building during visiting hours. 
 Visitors who are visiting between 3 p.m. and 6 p.m. are not permitted in the cafeteria. 

Designated Caregivers for patients may purchase food in the cafeteria, but may not dine-in.  
 Unity Health gift shops are closed to visitors, but items may be purchased by phone. 

 
Visitors in violation of Unity Health’s visitation policy are subject to have their visitation rights revoked 
for the remainder of the patient’s stay.  
 
Visitors understand that by not following these guidelines, patients, staff, and other visitors are at 
higher risk for contracting COVID-19. 


